
 

BELL BARGAINING REPORT #25 
 

                      
 

 
Friday, April 25, 2008 
 
 
To all Bell Locals 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
 
Your Bargaining Committee has been called to a meeting in Ottawa on 
Wednesday, April 30th by CEP National President Dave Coles, in order to  
review our next steps in the negotiations process. 
 
 
We will keep you informed of future developments. 
 
 
 
 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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